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Chairperson’s Corner
By Mark Rowley

We are pleased to offer this special newsletter that 
focuses on the urgent issue of tax reform. With the 
passage of tax reform in December 2017, there has 

been challenging work for actuaries and accountants this year-
end. We hope this short newsletter will be beneficial as you 
work through tax reform in 2018. We will look to disseminate 
more information about tax reform as it becomes available. 

Look for our April webinar on tax reform.

We have at least eight channels to disseminate information:

•	 Webinars

•	 Town halls

•	 Meeting sessions, especially the Valuation Actuary Sym-
posium and Society of Actuaries (SOA) Annual Meeting & 
Exhibit

•	 Podcasts

•	 This newsletter (twice per year; see https://www.soa.org/
sections/small-insurance/small-insurance-newsletter/)

•	 Research projects

•	 Blast emails

•	 Section webpage (https://www.soa.org/sections/small- 
insurance/small-insurance-landing/, check this often for more 
information!)

We will use all these tools in 2018 to get helpful information out 
to small company actuaries.

It is a joy to serve this group! n

Mark Rowley, FSA, MAAA, is vice president, 
managing actuary with EMC National Life in Des 
Moines, Iowa. He can be reached at mrowley@
emcnl.com.
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